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 Susan O'Hare OBJ2015/2366/P 25/05/2015  07:40:51 As an owner of Flat 10 Gabrielle Court which is next door to Pugh House I have concerns over the 

structural and decorative damage the demolition and digging of a basement will have on our block of 

flats. We need to have our block monitored if you pass this planning for structural movement at least 

the basement appears to be 1 and a half stories deep. Also I am concerned the front will extend further 

into the garden that before and 2 floors higher at the back. This is obviously to get  as much value out 

of the property however I object to the  basement, making the front extend its foot print and the 2nd 

floor extension at the back
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